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To the Secretariat, 
  
I am the owner of Go On Global Company Limited which is a SME company based 
in HK for export and wholesales business.  Regarding the current hot topic of 
Competition Law, I disagree HKTDC should be included in this system because it is 
the only organization showing quality and reliable service to SME including 
exhibitions and business development in HK and or overseas.  If Competition Law 
applies to them, first of all we will not join the fair because of higher cost.  After 
HKTDC, I did experience the other fairs by other organizations, however, they are 
not really delicating big effort to do the right quality or more focusing on their own 
big profit.  HK needs an organization having social responsibility to commit the 
development of SME on a safe and reliable platform. 
  
Regards, 
Paul Wong 


